» Morning Worship Order

Welcome & Announcements

Call to Worship
74 Praise the Lord

Prayer

344 Low in the Grave He Lay
The Lord’s Supper

Offering
878 Sweet By and By
490 It Is Well with My Soul

Scripture Reading
(Luke 2:8-21)

The Big Idea

Sermon Today:

“Making Room for Hope”
546 'Till the Storm Passes By

Blessing

Records
for the week of November 24, 2019
Sunday Bible Class
Sunday AM
Sunday PM
Wednesday
Contribution

Why? Because Jesus is Immanuel, God is with us.

only is Jesus with us, He is for us.

Because Jesus is Immanuel, God is with us, the lonely can have hope. Because Jesus
is with us, we can have hope in the confusion and chaos. Because Jesus is Immanuel,
there is joy in sorrow. Because Jesus is with us, there is light in the darkness. Because
Jesus is Immanuel, compassion overcomes condemnation, significance takes the place of

shame, hospitality heals hurts, and love conquers the lies of hate.

Shepherds

Jeff Bigler ~ (740.827.3113)
Dennie Green (740.695.0079)
(304.639.4720)
(740.310.9880)

Deacons

Jerry Moore
Rob Miller

Jason Baker
(740.579.2020)
Physical Facilities

Darin Clark

(740.695.1343)

Benevolence, Physical Facilities
& Worship

Randy Gallagher
(740.312.0500)
Benevolence & Finance

Tony Johnson
(740.391.0083)
Physical Facilities & Youth

Preaching Minister

Adam Davis
757.561.7576
adam@stcchurch.org

Jamie Judge
(740.526.0392)
Education, Physical Facilities

Scott McDiffitt
(740.359.7656)
Education & Youth

Tim McKeen
(304.270.8250)
Education, Finance, Youth

Mike Slatt
(740.695.9929)
Benevolence, Finance
& Physical Facilities

From Adam

| need hope. You need hope. The church needs
hope. Our communities and neighborhoods need
hope. The world as a whole needs hope.

Jesus is our hope. He makes our hearts glad, our
tongues rejoice, and allows us to rest in peace.

He is always with us. And not

Jesus is Immanuel, God is with us. Therefore we have a living hope. A hope that never
fades, fails, or falters. Because is Jesus is our strength, our hope is never frail.
We all need hope. Jesus is our hope.

Family Newsletter

Thank You for joining us!
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Welcome!

To our guests:

We are so glad to have you with us today, and we hope you feel the
same way! Our hope and prayer is that you will be both encouraged and
challenged in your faith & you're seeking.

If you are looking for a church home, we would love to have you join us
as we seek God and strive to follow Jesus. If you have any questions,
please don't hesitate to ask someone. We would love to study with you
about God and God'’s purpose for us.

If you are just visiting in the area this weekend, we hope you will enjoy your visit and that you will
have a safe return trip home.

Nursery Available
We have a nursery
available for ages 0-2,
and a training room. If
you are a parent or
caregiver, feel free to
make use of them!

» Prayer Requests & Updates

New requests and updates: Marie Patton will be having a heart catheterization on
Monday and her heart procedure on Tuesday. Adam & Anna McCreary's stepsister Bailey
was hit by a car this past Wednesday night. She was transferred to Allegheny General
Hospital in Pittsburgh. She has a fractured sacrum and surgery was scheduled for this
past Thursday.

On-going prayers needed: Max Alloway, Tucker Alloway, Vickie Clem, Louise Craft, Bill
Daley, Bob Diglandomenico, Christine Ewing, Rose Ewing, Tyson Frye, Randy Gallagher,
Shelly Glasgow, Brent Hatcher, Caleb Hayes, Mark Hayes, Dorothy Heil, Wayne Henthorn,
Becky Hickenbottom, Janie Judge, Rick Kasper, Charlie’s & Peg Lucas, Jerry Moore,
Donna Morris, Wayne Patton, Vera Perry, John Taylor (Mary Taylor's son), Karen Thomas,
Martha Wade & Zach Vickers.

In the Military: Isaac Gaston, Joseph Glenn (friend of Janet Lallathin), C.J. Harding (Terry
Fitch's step-son), Jason Harris (Bill & Pat Rice’s son-in-law) & Jayden Harris (Bill & Pat
Rice's grandson).

Our Shut-ins: Sam & Delores Burkhart, Carolyn Campbell, Bill & Sue Daley, Joyce Orzolek,
John Patton, Pearl Roy & Marlene Trisolene.

Expectant Mothers: Rebecca Gallagher (December); Kelly Hatcher (March)

» Looking Ahead — Adult Bible Study

Sunday Morning Sanctuary — Hebrews Sunday Morning Fireside Room — The Will of God Pt. 4
Wednesday Night — Sermon on the Mount (Matthew 5:17-20)

» News & Information

Men's Breakfast
There will be a men's breakfast on Saturday,
December 7th at 8:30 am at Eat N Park.

Ladies Bible Class
Please make plans to join the ladies as they study
God's word. They meet on Tuesday evenings at
6:00 pm in the Fireside Room.

Money Tree
We will be starting a money tree for Justin &
Rebecca Gallagher for their new baby. Today is the
last day to contribute. If you would like to
contribute, please see Linda Gooch.

Fellowship Meal
Next Sunday (December 8th) we will have our
monthly fellowship meal to celebrate those with
birthdays and anniversaries in December. Please
make plans to join us next Sunday after morning
worship for good food and fellowship!

Sympathy
We extend our sympathy to the family of Darin
Clark. Darin's cousin, Donnie McFeley passed
away this past week. Please keep his family in
your prayers.

The Lord’s Table Preparation

& Door Greeters For 2020

We still have several openings available to sign
up for being a door greeter or preparing the
Lord's table for next year. If you can help,
please make sure to sign up on the bulletin
board by the office. Thank you to everyone who
has volunteered to help prepare the Lord’s Table
& have been door greeters for this year!

Electronic Newsletter
If you are interested in receiving the newsletter via
email, please submit your email address to the
church office.

Women's Holiday Gift Exchange
There will be a women's holiday gift exchange on
Saturday, December 14th from 6 pm to 8 pm here
at the building. Gifts have a $20 limit.

There is a list posted on the bulletin board for you
to sign up if you are attending the exchange. There
is also a sheet to sign up for those who want to
bring snacks or desserts.

Winter Teaching Quarter
Today begins our winter teaching quarter. We still
need a teacher for grades 1 & 2 on Wednesday
evening. If you can help, please sign up on the
bulletin board outside the office. The material is in
the Fireside Room.

Young Adult Bible Study
We have started a new class for our young adults.
If you have graduated high school or are in your
40's or younger, we encourage you to join us for
class in the Fireside Room on Sunday mornings at
9 am!

Leftover Teaching Curriculum
If any teachers have any leftover curriculum that
they do not plan to use in the future, please place it
on the brown table in the teacher supply room.
Carol Kovachic will be donating it to the Potter's

Children's Home.

Hearing Assistance Devices
We have hearing assistance devices available for
those that may need them. They are available in the
back.

Connection Cards
If you are visiting with us today, we would love to get
connected! There are connection cards in the back of the
pews. Would you fill one out and place it in the offering tray
or give it to one of our leaders?




